
 

                             
 
 
5th June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
I hope you had a wonderful long weekend and are feeling rejuvenated for the final weeks of the 
term. 
 
Here in Patana, we highly value open communication and fostering a strong sense of community. We 
are delighted to invite you to participate in our annual Parent survey, which provides a crucial 
opportunity for you to share your feedback and insights. The responses will help us to continue to 
grow and develop our Primary school.  
 
Please follow this link to access the survey. It will be open from now until next Friday.   
Thank you for your continued support and involvement. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Sarah McCormack 
Primary Principal  
 
 

https://forms.gle/fXEf7NKhQnRoMxtF6

